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From left: Jeff Lamb, son; Silvina Salvi; William Lamb; and
Jason Lamb, son.

From From left: William Lamb and Tony Miera, Retired
Chief Deputy Controller.

From left: Rudy Bayan; Greg Vergara; Dorothy Tamashrio;
William Lamb; Mei Yee; Aida Almanzor; and Eileen
Yoshimura.

From left: Irene Lim; Shriley Tan; Amy Robles; William
Lamb; Vicky Ancajas; Melani Rejuso; Jemmie Tam; and
Tessie Bautista.

From left: Helen Lee; Sally Rocio; Julieta Barba; and
Imelda De Guzman.

Back row, from left: Cathy Khou; Lydia Schmitz; Nam Huymh;
Henry Chisom; and Raty Khou. Front: Raquel Ileto; Christine
Tabirara; Imelda Sy; Noemi Marasigan; and Rina Bautista.

Back row, from left: Lucita Yan; Teresa Kyu; Shu Lee; Amelia
Cua; Min Chen; and Sharon Chow. Front: Frieda Huang; Ling
Kaufman; Wanie Jeerapaet; and Perla Veneracion.

Back row, from left: Elgina Woods; Beverly Jones; Michael
De La Rosa; Jovanne Lavender; Mark Hoffman; Elaine
Owens-Sanchez; and William Lamb. Front: Manny Paguio;
Charlene Lee; Kathy Hayakawa; and Sonny Gonzales.

From left: Laura Chick, Controller, and William Lamb.

Saying
Goodbye
To Bill
n Bill Lamb retires after 
32 years with the City.

Story by Liz Montes, Club Counselor
Photos by Angel Gomez, 
Member Services Manager

Friends and family of William “Bill” Lamb gath-
ered at Luminaria Restaurant in Monterey

Park Feb. 24 to say goodbye. William retired from
the City after more then 32 years of service. His
last department was the Controller’s Office.

He began his career with the City in 1972 as a
Junior Administrative Assistant with LAPD. He
was promoted to CAO in 1978 as a Senior
Administrative Analyst. He then joined the
Controller’s Office in 1989 as a Chief Accountant.
He managed the Single Audit Section until 2001,
and then became a Financial Specialist managing
the Financial Reporting Division.

Under Bill’s management, the Controller’s
Office has received the Government Finance
Officer’s Association excellence in financial
reporting for the last nine years. He was also
instrumental in the implementation of the City’s
financial management information system and
conversion of financial reporting to meet profes-
sional standards.

Congratulations, Bill. Thanks for your service,
and enjoy your retirement.
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